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Rui Dong joined the D. E. Shaw Group in 2005,
where she is a senior member of the Discretionary
Energy team, which primarily trades crude oil,
natural gas, refined products and power markets.
Dong is involved in trading both directional and
relative-value opportunities, including calendar
and cross-commodity spreads. Additionally,
she leads research initiatives both within the
energy team and as part of collaborative firmwide projects, working to stay on top of shifts
in energy market dynamics both tied to macro
considerations, such as geopolitical and policy
factors, and based on the firm’s bottom-up
research and analysis. Recent energy-related
themes have included increased interconnectivity
of US and global natural gas markets, US shale
production dynamics, international fuel import/
export patterns, and post Covid-19 mobility
patterns. She also mentors new hires and is active
in the firm’s DESCO Women affinity group, whose
activities include lunch-and-learn conversations,
after-hours social events, and hosting prominent
speakers. She has a BA in Computer Science and
Economics from Harvard University.
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